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A manufacturer of consumer goods announced in May 2018 that it was planning a significant change 

of its company structure. The announced restructuring was launched as an EWS case and 

information was collected and discussed with the two concerned Member States.  

However, in October 2018, the manufacturer announced that it would not go ahead with the 

planned restructuring. Following this, the EWS case was closed. 

 


